



FOUNDED IN 1910

TELEPHONE
ELON 8760

OVERSEAS EDUCATION LEAGUE

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT AND HONORARY ORGANISER

48 ST. GEORGE ST.

TORONTO

May 21st, 1935.

Dear Miss Edmondson:

We have the enclosed request for a copy of Senator Meighen's radio speech given on February 11th in Montreal, but have not an extra copy of hand.

Can you forward one to the Galt Library?

Yours sincerely,

Lien Watson Secretary.

Miss E. M. Edmondson,
Private Secretary to Hon. Arthur Meighen, P.C., K.C.,
OTTAWA, Ont.

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 5 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 193)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA